
 

 

Chatsworth Cottage, High Street, Mickleton, Chipping Campden, GL55 
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welcome to  

Chatsworth Cottage, High Street, Mickleton, Chipping Campden 

Shipways are pleased to offer to market this SIX BEDROOM DETACHED COTTAGE situated in the desirable village of MICKLETON.  

   

   



 

 

 

 
check out more properties at shipways.co.uk 

 

Entrance Hall 
Obscure single glazed window to front and wooden 
door to side. Tiled floor.  
 

Reception Room One 

18' 7" max x 15' 11" plus door recess ( 5.66m max x 4.85m 

plus door recess ) 

(Restricted ceiling height) Two single glazed windows 
to front and a further single glazed window to side. 
Single glazed French doors to side. Two central 
heating radiators, coving and wooden flooring. 
Feature fireplace. Opening to reception room two.  
 

Reception Room Two 

17' 10" max into bay x 5' 11" max ( 5.44m max into bay x 

1.80m max ) 

Single glazed bay window to side, coving and 
wooden flooring. Through to inner hall.  
 

Inner Hall 
Obscure single glazed window to rear and two sky 
lights. Central heating radiator and stairs to first floor 
accommodation. Opening to kitchen- diner and 
doors to w.c and five bedrooms.  
 

Kitchen/ Diner 

20' 9" plus recess x 12' 11" max ( 6.32m plus recess x 3.94m 

max ) 

A range of fitted wall and base units with roll top 
surfaces over incorporating a sink/drainer with tiling 
to splash prone areas. Space for electrical appliances 
(fridge/freezer, range cooker with hood over, 
washing machine and tumble dryer). Storage 
cupboard and laminate flooring. Single glazed 
window to front and two single glazed windows to 
side.  
 

Bedroom 

18' 10" max into bay x 13' 3" max into fitted wardrobes ( 

5.74m max into bay x 4.04m max into fitted wardrobes ) 

(Restricted ceiling height) Single glazed bay window 
to side and two central heating radiators. Fitted 
wardrobe and storage. Door to en suite.  
 

 

En Suite 

Fitted w.c, sink with pedestal and tiling to splash 
prone areas. Shower cubicle with screen and electric 
shower. Electric heated towel rail and two extractor 
fans. 
 

Bedroom 

9' 4" plus door recess x 8'  max ( 2.84m plus door recess x 

2.44m max ) 

Single glazed windows to side and rear. Central 
heating radiator and door to en suite.  
 

En Suite 

Fitted w.c and vanity sink with tiling to splash prone 
areas. Shower cubicle with screen and electric 
shower. Electric heated towel rail and two extractor 
fans.  
 

Bedroom 

14' 4" max x 13' 5" max ( 4.37m max x 4.09m max ) 

(Restricted ceiling height) Single glazed window to 
side and central heating radiator. Fitted wardrobe 
and storage. Door to en suite.  
 

En Suite 

Fitted w.c and vanity sink. Shower cubicle with screen 
and electric shower. Electric heated towel rail and 
two extractor fans.  
 

Bedroom 

19' 3" max x 13' 5" max ( 5.87m max x 4.09m max ) 

(Restricted ceiling height) Two single glazed windows 
to front. Two central heating radiators and door to 
en suite.  
 

En Suite 

Close coupled flush and vanity sink. Double shower 
tray with mixer shower.  
 

Storage Room 

Obscure single glazed window to side.  
 

Bedroom 

13' 4" max into fitted wardrobe x 13' 2" ( 4.06m max into 

fitted wardrobe x 4.01m ) 

(Restricted ceiling height) Single glazed window to 
front, central heating radiator and picture rail. Fitted 
wardrobes with mirrored sliding doors.  
Bathroom 

(Restricted ceiling height) Close coupled flush w.c 
and vanity sink with tiling to splash prone areas. 
Double shower cubicle with screen and mixer 
shower. Obscure double glazed window to side and 
heated towel rail.  
 

First Floor 

Landing 

(Restricted ceiling height) Single glazed window to 
side. Central heating radiator. Doors to bedroom and 
bathroom.  
 

Bedroom 

13' 3" max x 11' 8" max ( 4.04m max x 3.56m max ) 

(Restricted ceiling height) Single glazed window to 
front, central heating radiator and brick fireplace.  
 

Bathroom 

(Restricted ceiling height) Fitted w.c, vanity sink with 
storage and tiling to splash prone areas. Panelled 
bath and double shower cubicle with screen and 
mixer shower. Single glazed window to rear, central 
heating radiator and loft access.  
 

Outside 
 

Rear Open Porch 

Perspex roof.  
 

Front Garden 

Concrete on/off driving providing off road parking. 
Flower beds and gated access to side garden.  
 

Rear Garden 

Concrete and gravelled rear garden enclosed by 
timber fencing to side and hedge to rear. Further 
hedge and wall to second other side. Cast iron gates 
to side. Laid lawn.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 01527 65155 

 
redditch@shipways.co.uk 

 

3 Alcester Street, REDDITCH, Worcestershire, 

B98 8AE 

 shipways.co.uk  

welcome to 

Chatsworth Cottage, High Street, 

Mickleton, Chipping Campden 

 Detached Cottage 

 Thatched Roof 

 Six Bedrooms 

 Two Reception Rooms 

 Detached Garage 
 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: E 
 

 

  

£500,000 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note the marker reflects the 

postcode not the actual property 

 

 

 

   

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later 

stage and we would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not 

constitute part or all of an offer or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be 

considered incorrect. Potential buyers are advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not 

tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or services and it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any 

appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) is held for this property, it is available for inspection at the branch 

by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you will need to pay a reasonable production charge reflecting 

printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or verbal on the content of these reports and this 

must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these reports, a buyer should ensure that 

his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent and boundaries of the 

property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

Property Ref: 

RDC107092 - 0008 

 

see all our properties on zoopla.co.uk | rightmove.co.uk | shipways.co.uk 

check out more properties at shipways.co.uk 


